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Thursday June 6th 2024 

Reception Class Staggered Starts 

 

Dear Parents,       

We have planned a staggered start for Reception children joining us in September, so that small 

groups of children can start school gently over the course of two days. Following the two days, we 

are inviting all of the children in the class in for the full morning and to stay for lunch. All the children 

will be then be in full time from Monday 9th September. 

 

 The structure is as follows: 

 

Wednesday 4th September 2024: Group 1 - 9:00am-11:00am 

Wednesday 4th September 2024: Group 2 – 1:00pm -3:00pm 

Thursday 5th September 2024: Group 2 – 9:00am -11:00am  

Thursday 5th September 2024: Group 1 – 1:00pm - 3:00pm  

Friday 6th September 2024: All Children – 9:00-1:00pm – Staying for lunch** 

Monday 9th September: All Children – 08:45am-3:15pm 

 

We will be sending your child’s group number towards the end of this term to give you time to 

arrange childcare if needed. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Harmer 
Headteacher 
 
**You will be able to book your child in for school lunches once your Parent Pay account has been 
activated. The details on how to set this up will be sent to you in a few weeks time. If you do not 
wish for your child to have a school lunch, you will need to provide them with a packed lunch from 
home. The school lunches menu and a healthy packed lunches poster are also attached. 
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